
JSTS May 8, 2017 MEETING MINUTES 

EB: David Lee, Steve Surowitz, Ron Daggett, Debbie Asbjorn 
 
Members:  29 attended 
 
7:00 – 7:45pm – New Member welcome  
Business Meeting called to order @ 7:45pm 

Treasurers Report for April – approved 
 
Membership  - Jerry Korn 
258 members: 180 single, 78(36 groups) family.  47 new members 
Signed waivers are needed from family groups; family groups require 2 signatures.  Requests have been sent out but are 
slow coming back.  Jerry to send out reminder 
 
Reminder to new members – bring a friend to ride one club ride for free. 
 
Ride Coordinator – Barb Bennett 
June rides are on the calendar 
Special memorial Ride for John Schwebel – following the ride the family will have a memorial at  Thompson Park June 30 
@ 3pm 
Lancaster Trip (June 23-26) – last call.  1 roomleft, to be released on May 12. 
Vermont challenge (Aug 13-16) – 20% discount with team registration.  Contact Barb Bennett 
Grand Fondo NJ (Sept 10) 
 
Road ID discount for club members 20% off  May 9 – 28 
 
Autism Ride – Saturday June 10 
Champagne Ride – Good turnout, weather turned out better than forcasted.  Everyone ate well. 
 
Summer Picnic – Sunday, July 23,  at the home of Adam Greissman.  Co-Chairs: Steve Surowitz, Debbie Asbjorn 
The Picnic Rides will be listed as follows, with the intention of getting everyone back to BCC by Noon-ish 
More details to be posted to the website, soon. 
 
Holiday Party – a deposit has been made to reserve the date:  Sunday, Dec 17, 2-5pm at MJ’s Buttonwood 
 
Monmouth County Library event – May 11 - Getting Back into cycling. 
 
Bylaw change for the Election Process timeline , proposed by Charlie Kirlew – voted and accepted by membership in 
 attendance. 
 
Bylaw change – Lifetime Membership guidelines – proposed by Rob Leitner – to be voted on at the June meeting. 
Proposed changes are posted on the website 
 
Clothing Orders – Andy Abere 
Orders due by May 15 for classic Jersey only.  Jerseys will be shipped directly to purchaser 
Proposed to design a club t-shirt.  T-shirt designs are needed and should be submitted to Andy Abere 
 
New Business 
Annual Worldwide “Ride of Silence” – Wed, May 17.  7pm Allaire State Park Trailhead parking lot at Hospital Road. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:35pm. 
 



Next meeting – June 12 –Hazlet Library. 
 

 
 
 
 
 


